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Despite paying billions in annual taxes in Oregon, immigrant Oregonians are twice as 

likely to face hunger and poverty in our state. Thousands of immigrant and refugee 

Oregonians are excluded from vital food assistance due to their immigration status. 

These are our neighbors, our family, our friends, the children our kids play with, our 

coworkers and their loved ones– the people who help make Oregon a beautiful place 

to live. Access to food should not depend on where we were born. I urge you to 

envision an Oregon where anyone who needs food can get it. Vote yes if you actually 

care about the people you’re supposed to be serving 


